
GRADE 9 TRANSITIONS –Registered Students 

 

Wed Aug 21, 2019 

 

Hello DVSS families, 
 
Students registered for the three-day Grade 9 Orientation program at DVSS 
should report to the main lobby on Tuesday August 27th by 8:45 am where they 
may pick up their timetable, verification & media consent agreement forms to be 
signed and returned to the student’s homeroom on the first day of school – 
September 3rd. 
 
The program will run from 9 am to 1 pm Tuesday, August 27th to Thursday August 
29th. Students are asked to attend all three days.  Please bring sunscreen, nut-
free snacks, water, comfy clothing and school supplies.  Our wonderful Gryphon 
Guides will be available to provide a short tour of the school. 
 
During the first week of September, there will be transition activities during class 
time for grade 9s to get to know each other better. 
 
Enjoy your time at DVSS. 
 
 


